



Newsletter Friday 17th May 2019 Aim Aspire Achieve

THEME - Being **PREPARED**



Dear Parents and Carers

The term is flying by and we have one more week to go before half-term is upon us! I cannot believe how quickly the time is passing us by. With the added sunshine this week, the children have enjoyed playing out on our field. We are very lucky to have such lovely school grounds. Please do bear in mind that there is limited shade from the hot sun, so it would be advisable to encourage the children to wear a sun hat to apply sun cream before school.

Year 6

Well done to the pupils who took their SPAG, Reading and Maths papers this week. The pressure did not appear to faze them and they approached the tests with quiet confidence and maturity. The focus for the remaining weeks will be on Writing. Mr Foreman will be stepping it up a gear and in the last few weeks will be supporting the class to continue their hard work securing the evidence needed in writing. Thank you to all the additional adults who supported the testing process this week.

Dinner Tickets

The School Gateway system is progressing well. The Census day caused a little confusion, and I aim to get notifications of any changes out to you earlier next time! We will always do our best to make sure your children have the meals they have selected, but do ask that you give us time to make those changes. Mrs Grainge and Mrs Ford are doing a sterling job to ensure every child is registered, correct meals are ordered through the kitchen, and payments are up to date.

Repairs to the roof

Work on the Foundation Stage Unit roof will be starting on MONDAY. There will be scaffolding up and the safety of the children will be our paramount concern. I will assess the situation on Monday and will keep you informed of progress. Whilst it may not be the most conveniently timed of jobs, it is a necessary one.



June Jamboree

Keep the date free for our annual JUNE JAMBOREE... Is lsn't this a beautiful poster kindly hand illustrated by one of our very talented parents.

Volunteers are needed to raise funds for our children. Please do support us. We will be starting the proceedings with a non-uniform day on Friday 7th June. Please start collecting tombola and raffle ticket prizes to donate.

Finally...

Mrs Reynolds took these fine photos of the Tennis Tournament representatives who went along to Tavistock College. They look like they all had a fantastic time! THANK YOU!



Monday 20 th May	
Tuesday 21st May	
Wednesday 22 nd May	Chestnut Class assembly 9:15 Sycamore class visit the Town Hall to see the 'Goodnight Mr Tom' stage set with Twiggy Lake
Thursday 23 rd May	
Friday 24 th May	Little Seedlings 9–11am in school hall

FRIDAY 24th May OPEN MORNING 8:45-9:15am

Drumming Workshops with Allan Kerr (drumming teacher) and Mrs Mathews who will be working with all the classes throughout the day

OPEN CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 2:40pm to include a taste from the Drumming Workshops